
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                         

TDDN Newsletter 
December 2024 

 
Dear Parents: 

Thank you to everyone that attended the parent 
consultation day. It was lovely to see so many 
of you attending and all the great messages. If 

you would like more information on the 
curriculum, please send an email to 
officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk. 

We hope you were able to share your child’s 
amazing wow moments with your child’s key 

worker. 

Please remember to label all your children’s 
belonging, due to the cold weather we have lots 

of items that are similar. 

 

Dates to remember 

December 
Jo Jingles  
Tuesday 3rd 1.30pm 
Tuesday 10th 1.30pm 
Tuesday 17th 1.30pm 

St Annes – Weekly 
Yoga- Daily  
Hanukkah 27th  
 
Christmas Party and Lunch – 
Monday 16th party clothes. (Staff 
xmas jumpers or red / green 
outfits) 

Christmas Holidays for Grant 
Only Children – 
Monday 23rd  – Friday 3rdJanuary 
2024 

Nursery Closed 
25th, 26th – Bank Holiday 

 

January 
Nursery closed 
Monday 1st – Bank Holiday  
Term Starts Monday 6th January 
2025 
 

Jo Jingles 
Tuesday 7th 1.30pm 
Tuesday 14th 1.30pm 
Tuesday 21st 1.30pm 
Tuesday 28th 1.30pm 

Yoga- Daily  
St Annes – Weekly 
Chinese New Year 23rd  
 
Trips to the Park AM and PM 

 

If you would like information on the topics below, please let us 
know and we can share the videos from fly start with you.  

- Common Childhood illnesses  

-  Toilet Training  

- Sleep and bedtime routines  

- Oral health  

- Using the Early Years Communication and Language Toolkit 
(for practitioners) 

- Talk for All (for practitioners) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to email us on 
officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk if you child is not going 

to come into nursery. 

If your child is unwell the best place for them is home. 
please do not send your child into nursery if they are 

unwell. 
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healthy tips 
1. Introduce open-top cups to babies from 6 months old; 

discourage the use of bottles by their 1st birthday.  
 

2.  Toothbrushes should be replaced every 2-3 months or sooner 
once the bristles become splayed.  

 

3.  Toothbrushes should be air-dried, not touching anyone else’s 
brush, after use. 

 

Online safety 

 For information about how to support your children staying safe please 
use the following link. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/digital-matters/wp-
content/uploads/sites/3/2024/10/Funny-or-Hate-Parent-Guide-2024.pdf 
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